
As part of our long-term planning and
stewardship of our building, we are
beginning to market the two floors of
classroom space located above the
synagogue.

These beautifully built-out floors — which
include classrooms, offices, and a private
terrace — will become available for lease
starting in July 2026.

We are approaching this with optimism
and purpose, and have engaged a local
brokerage to oversee the process. 

While there is still ample time before
availability, we believe now is the right
time to begin outreach so that we can find
the right fit — a non-profit who, like the
Manhattan Star Academy, will be a
compatible and friendly presence, and
thrive along with LSS for many years.
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FOR ADDITIONAL DETAILS:

rentLSS.comrentLSS.com

To contact our brokers:

Benjamin Blumenthal
b@noahre.com        |  (212) 580-1604
Noam Benamy
noam@noahre.com |  (212) 920-7147


